



A Message from your Primary Care Network Core Members,

Dr. Deema Abdulhadi, Gord Canning, NP, Dr. Vashti Persad and Dr. Paul Philbrook

The Northwest Mississauga spoke event is just around the corner. We invite and encourage you to join us on June 1 at Culinaria Restaurant. We're looking forward to hosting yet another successful event in which we reconnect with our peers and meet those who we have not yet met. If you have not yet done so, please RSVP to info@primarycarenetwork-mh.ca.

Primary Care Network May Meeting Recap

Primary Care Advisors: Your trusted health system guide



This month, we were joined by our team of Primary Care Advisors (PCAs). The PCAs, a team unique to our LHIN, meet one-on-one with primary care physicians to share valuable resources and information and assist with system navigation. The PCAs have recently started distributing a new cycle of information and your PCA, Shellie, would be happy to meet with you. If you'd like to meet with Shellie, please contact her at shellie.diplock@mh.ccac-ont.ca

Northwest Mississauga Spoke Event Agenda 6:30pm-7pm - Introductions, schmooze, eat 7pm-7:15pm - Icebreaker

7:15pm - 8:15pm - Presentation & interactive discussions

- Doctors' Lounge: What you missed & what's to come
- MAiD: What we need to know
- PCN Vision for the future

8:15pm - 8:30pm - Conclusion



Upcoming Events

Northwest Mississauga Spoke Event Culinaria Restaurant June 1 @ 6:30 pm to 8:30 pm

Medical Psychiatry Collaborative Care Certificate (MP3C) Modules Click Here for more information

Better Health Matters Forum June 15 @ 9:00 am - 3:00 pm

For more information and event listings, visit: www.primarycarenetwork-mh.ca/calendar

Meet your Core Members

Send us an email if you have any questions or just want to chat! We would be happy to connect.

Contact us at

info@primarycarenetwork-mh.ca | www.primarycarenetwork-mh.ca









